Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a lovely week learning about Chinese New Year. We made lanterns, practised using chopsticks to eat food and strengthen our finger muscles and we danced to Chinese music. In Maths we have been practising giving and following instructions using positional language.

Health and Wellbeing group are selling fruit kebabs **tomorrow** at morning playtime for 50p. If you would like your child to buy one please send money in a labelled envelope. Thank you.

On **Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> February**, we are celebrating St Bridget's Day by going to church and dressing in something green.

We have an outdoor P.E. lesson with Mr Nurton tomorrow (weather permitting), so please ensure that your child has appropriate kit in school. We do sometimes use P.E. kit to change accidents if we do not have any spares in school so please check this at home.

Here are some extra Read Write Inc. videos if you would like to use them:

## Word Time Set 1

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ZRIWC3Bd/7ElxGxk0

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/MPMpsOfY/FPKQvgPZ

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins